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17th June 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

You will already be aware that our Sports Day this year is on Wednesday 26th 
June starting at 9.30am. On the day your child needs to come to school in a        

T-shirt in their house colour, PE shorts and either plimsolls or trainers.  Your child 

will need their school uniform in a bag ready to change into after lunch. 
 

As previous years, during the morning the children will participate in a range of 
team challenges and will also participate in a number of races and relays. 

 
The Friends of Lavant School will kindly be providing refreshments and our 

Maypole dancers will be performing mid-morning. 
 

We are anticipating that events should be finished by around 11:45am and due 
to popular demand we are continuing the family picnic for those families who 

wish to stay at school and join their children for lunch afterwards.   
 

 For those children in KS1 who usually have a hot school meal, we have 
ordered a packed lunch from Chartwells.  

 
 Any children in KS2 having a hot meals on this day will be allowed to take 

it outside on a tray.  If your child normally has a hot meal but you would 

rather they had a packed lunch on this day, don’t forget to cancel the hot 
meal with Chartwells. 

 
If the weather is too wet to run Sports Day on the 26th June, it will be postponed 

until Thursday 27th June, but without the picnic lunch.   
 

Please do check the school website as we will keep this updated with the latest 
information.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 

Mr Adrian King 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 
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